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Dear Fraser, 
  
I apologise for the late reply to the request for comments on the A96 Threapland junction improvements. DCS hold little 
information on this area. We do not have a collection of deer collision information as this is mainly a Roe deer area and it 
is most likely that drivers do not report roe deer collisions as frequently as for the larger deer species. DCS would 
welcome any improvements to the road that will increase driver awareness and vision.  
  
If you have any further queries then you can contact me on the number below. 
  
Regards 
  
James  
  
James Irvine 
Deer Support Officer 
  
The Deer Commission for Scotland 
Great Glen House 
Leachkin Road 
Inverness 
IV3 8NW 
  
telephone: 01463 725367 
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